
Volunteer
Chaperones Needed
The Gila River Royalty

Committee is looking for

volunteer chaperones for the

Gila River Royalty Court.

For more information email

missgilariver@gric.nsn.us

Accompanying and

looking after the Court at

events.

Occasionally assisting

with transportation for

events.

Supervising royalty,

ensuring they are

behaving in an

appropriate manner.

Provide a positive role

model for Royalty.

Duties to include:




Volunteers must complete a

volunteer background check

through GRIC Human

Resources to be considered.





